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CALL TO ORDER 
 
A regular meeting of the La Quinta Architectural and Landscaping Review Board was 
called to order at 10:13 a.m. by Planning Manager David Sawyer. 
 
PRESENT:  Board Members Richard Gray and Kevin McCune  

 
ABSENT:  Ray Rooker 

 
STAFF PRESENT: Planning Manager David Sawyer, Principal Planner Wally Nesbit, 

and Executive Assistant Monika Radeva 
 
Planning Manager Sawyer led the Board in the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENT – None  
 
CONFIRMATION OF AGENDA – Confirmed 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

 Motion – A motion was made and seconded by Board Members McCune/Gray to 
approve the Architectural and Landscaping Review Board Minutes of May 21, 2014 
as submitted.  AYES: Board Members Gray and McCune.  NOES: None.  ABSENT: 
Board Member Rooker.  ABSTAIN: None. 
 
BUSINESS SESSION 
 
1. Site Development Permit 2013-931 submitted by Jon Legarza for the 

consideration of architectural and landscaping plans for the proposed expansion 
of The Chateau, an existing hotel, from 11 existing approved rooms to 24 total 
rooms.  Location: east side of Caleo Bay Drive, immediately south of Lake La 
Quinta Drive (78-120 Caleo Bay Drive). 

 
Principal Planner Wally Nesbit presented the information contained in the staff 
report, a copy of which is on file in the Community Development Department. 
 

 

tthompson
Typewritten Text

tthompson
Typewritten Text

tthompson
Typewritten Text
REPORTS AND INFORMATIONAL ITEMS: 23






